
 
  

 
  
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (June 15, 2023) – Pittsburgh Regional Transit bus and 
light-rail service will operate on regular weekday schedules on Monday, June 19. 

Customer Service representatives will be available to assist riders from 6 a.m. to 7 p.m. 

PRT’s administrative offices and Downtown Service Center will be closed in observance 
of Juneteenth National Freedom Day. 

On Saturday, June 17, riders are encouraged to allow for additional travel time as 
detours for several events related to the Juneteenth holiday are expected to create 
delays in Downtown Pittsburgh and adjacent neighborhoods. 

A complete list of detoured routes is available at www.portauthority.org/detours/ 

Riders are additionally reminded that schedules for more than 30 bus routes will be 
adjusted on Sunday, June 18. More information can be found at 
www.ridePRT.org/ServiceUpdates. 

For more information or to find information about schedules or service, please contact 
Customer Service by calling 412-442-2000, on Twitter @pghtransit, or via live chat at 
www.ridePRT.org. 
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